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This week the children have been continuing with the book ‘Dogger’. They 
have been summarising and looking at antonyms. In Maths they have been 
learning addition, subtraction and the two times tables. They have been using 
number lines and hundred square. 
 
Next week the children in English will be reading a book called ‘The Cat in the 
Hat’ and in Maths they will be looking at place value and number facts to solve 
problems. 
 
For homework this week we would like the children to look at ‘The Great Fire 
of London’ for History. We would like the children to look at this picture and 
write answers to the following questions in full sentences. 
 

 
                                The Great Fire of London 1666 
 
What is happening in the picture? 
 
What do they see? 
 
How do you think the fire started? 
 
Why do you think the fire spread around London? 
 
How do you think people felt when the fire was raging? 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/museum/history-and-stories/the-great-fire-of-london/&psig=AOvVaw3A7PQNMTkNGFFX4UXBB3zi&ust=1599818598291000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCNiq8uuq3usCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAE


 
 
Thank you, 
The Year 2 team 
 



 


